3/23/2017



Edcgov.us Mail - Final EIR- Bio Resource Policy Update- public comment 12-1203

rins

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Final EIR- Bio Resource Policy Update- public comment 12-1203

vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net < vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net >

Thu, Mar 23, 2017 at 6:57 AM

To: Gary Miller <gary.miller@edcgov.us>, Jeff Haberman <jeff.haberman@edcgov.us>, Jeff Hansen

<jeff.hansen@edcgov.us>, Brian Shinault <bri>shinault@edcgov.us>, Char Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>, James Williams <james.williams@edcgov.us>

Cc: Anne Novotny <anne.novotny@edcgov.us>

Public comment in support of continuance to April 27th

for the Planning Commission hearing for the Final EIR- Bio Resource Policy Update- 12-1203

Dear Commissioners:

Just in case there is any doubt, extending the public review period for this FEIR beyond the allotted 10 days should not be considered one of the "excessive" or "unreasonable" delays in a multi-year process. We really appreciate staff's recommendation of continuance to Apr 27th, and both hope and are counting on you Commissioners, to support the time extension.

If developers are having difficulty proceeding with their projects, they can reduce the project scope and meet *current* policy provisions, which allow for reasonable development of their property. No one is particularly interested in seeing the County risk yet another court overturning of the policies because they rushed through the phase that allows public input.

Respectfully, Ellen Van Dyke- Rescue

cc Anne Novotny, LRP